Jane Walker

As we watch the effects of a changing climate impact us directly in the Pacific Northwest, as a State
and an individual, we should all feel obligated to mitigate for this. And one of the ways is to not
allow for production of a product like methanol, a known contributor both in itself and, indirectly
through fracking. I hope that my comment against the building of the Kalama Methanol
Manufacturing and Export facility will help us meet our goal of limiting the effects this facility will
have on exacerbating climate change.



